Author name: I. Ross

Date of submission: Thursday, 9 March 2017

Submission: From: Pauline & Ian Ross
Sent: Wednesday, 8 March 2017 3:44 PM

To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Proposed Shoalhaven Rate Rise

Dear Sir/Ms

My wife and I wish to register our objection to the proposed 30% rate increase for the residents of the Shoalhaven. It has been explained to us that serious financial mismanagement may have taken place within the Shoalhaven Council, in that rate payer funds have been allocated to projects that have already been funded by the Federal Government. It would appear that our Council may be a candidate for the appointment of an Administrator.

Ian and Pauline Ross